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From:
To: planningdepartment
Cc:
Subject: PC 21 28 PUD 01 & AR 21 21 SIR Rhododendron Arbor
Date: Saturday, November 20, 2021 8:01:37 AM

I have concerns about the lack of addressing traffic impact on Rhododendron regarding proposed and
existing developments. 120 units with Rhododendron Arbor, 30 sites at existing Fawn Ridge and 30 plus
future homes at 4th & Heceta Rd. Well over 200 additional vehicles to impact traffic flow on
Rhododendron, not to mention delivery trucks, landscaping, contractors, visitors to future homes and
emergency responders. My question is, is the developer going to address traffic flow and potential
accident prevention with a south bound left turn lane and north bound ingress and egress lanes at the
development? Would be great foresight and less expensive to incorporate now, rather than a costlier retro
fit in the near future.

Respectfully'
Ann Franzen
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